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Crown of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Five) Jan 11 2021 “Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. CROWN OF DRAGONS is book #5 in bestselling author
Morgan Rice’s new epic fantasy series, Age of the Sorcerers, which begins with book #1 (THRONE OF DRAGONS), a #1
bestseller with dozens of five-star reviews—and a free download! In CROWN OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Five),
Ravin has finally taken complete control of the capital, crushing all those in his way and subjecting its citizens to
slavery and brutality. Yet not everyone is under Ravin’s thumb: Lenore, finally jolted out of her despondent state by
the death of her mother, realizes it is time to step into her destiny. Instead of allowing herself to become Ravin’s
plaything, she must, she realizes, summon an army to defeat him. But can she? Devin, meanwhile, is getting closer to
completing the unfinished sword and being able to return to the capital in time to help save it. Will he? But will none
of it matter if Nerra rises up, and if her dragons destroy them all? AGE OF THE SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love,
of passion, of sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden treasure; of monks and warriors; of honor and glory, and of
betrayal, fate and destiny. It is a tale you will not put down until the early hours, one that will transport you to
another world and have you fall in in love with characters you will never forget. It appeals to all ages and genders.
Books #6-#8 are also available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult
series.” --Midwest Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise
intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly (re A Quest of Heroes)
Age of the Sorcerers Bundle: Born of Dragons (#3) and Ring of Dragons (#4) Nov 08 2020 “Has all the ingredients for an
instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts,
deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent
library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) A bundle of books
three and four in Morgan Rice’s fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS (BORN OF DRAGONS and RING OF DRAGONS). Here are two
bestselling novels, all in one convenient file, which offer a great introduction to the AGE OF THE SORCERERS series.
Over 150,000 words of reading—it also makes the perfect gift! In BORN OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Three),
Lenore is safely returned to the North—but not without a price. Her bother Rodry is dead and her father, King Godwin,
lies in a coma. With the rulership of the North in question, her treacherous brother Vars may just find an opening to
rule. But Vars is a coward, and King Ravin, smarting from defeat, mobilizes the entire South to invade. The northern
capital, never defeated, lies protected by tides and canals—but Ravin can happily lose scores of men. The most epic
battle, it seems, is yet to come. Devin must quest to learn his true identity and forge the Unfinished Sword—yet he is
distracted, realizing he has fallen in love with Lenore. Lenore, though, is stuck in a hateful marriage, one which may
endanger her very life. Renard, with his brazen act of theft, is on the run from the Hooded Folk, all of them anxious to
retrieve the amulet that can control dragons. And Nerra wakes to find herself transformed into something else—something
beautiful, monstrous, powerful and unknowable. Will she be the one to lead the dragon race? In RING OF DRAGONS (Age of
the Sorcerers—Book Four), Ravin has the capital surrounded. With the cowardly Vars at the helm, and with only tides and
walls left to protect it, the city lies in chaos and near ruin. Just one battle remains between survival and
destruction. The boy, meanwhile, holds the secret of the King’s assassination. Will he reveal it in time and change the
fate of the capital? Will Devin finish the unfinished sword? Will Lenore pursue her love for Devin? Will Greave find the
cure in time to save his sister? And will Nerra rise up to lead an army of dragons? Book #5 (CROWN OF DRAGONS) is also

now available!
A Fate of Dragons (Book #3 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Feb 21 2022 Thor journeys across the Sea of Fire to the dragon's
Isle of Mist, an unforgiving place that is home to the most elite warriors of the world. Along the way, Thor's dreams,
along with his mysterious encounters with Argon, will continue to plague him, to press him to try to learn more about
who he is, who his mother is, and what the source of his powers are.
Realm of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book One) Sep 30 2022 “Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes the debut of a startlingly new fantasy series. REALM OF DRAGONS (Age of the
Sorcerers—Book One) tells the story of the epic coming of age of one very special 16 year old boy, a blacksmith’s son
from a poor family who is offered no chance of proving his fighting skills and breaking into the ranks of the nobles.
Yet he holds a power he cannot deny, and a fate he must follow. It tells the story of a 17 year old princess on the eve
of her wedding, destined for greatness—and of her younger sister, rejected by her family and dying of plague. It tells
the tale of their three brothers, three princes who could not be more different from each other—all of them vying for
power. It tells the story of a kingdom on the verge of change, of invasion, the story of the dying dragon race, falling
daily from the sky. It tells the tale of two rival kingdoms, of the rapids dividing them, of a landscape dotted with
dormant volcanoes, and of a capital accessible only with the tides. It is a story of love, passion, of hate and sibling
rivalry; of rogues and hidden treasure; of monks and secret warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal and deception.
It is the story of Dragonfell, a story of honor and valor, of sorcerers, magic, fate and destiny. It is a tale you will
not put down until the early hours, one that will transport you to another world and have you fall in in love with
characters you will never forget. It appeals to all ages and genders. Books two--THRONE OF DRAGONS--is also now
available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book
Review (re A Quest of Heroes) “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly
(re A Quest of Heroes)
Dusk of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Six) Jun 27 2022 “Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. DUSK OF DRAGONS is book #6 in bestselling author
Morgan Rice’s new epic fantasy series, Age of the Sorcerers, which begins with book #1 (THRONE OF DRAGONS), a #1
bestseller with dozens of five-star reviews—and a free download! In DUSK OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Six), the
many storylines and characters finally converge, in a complex and epic battle for the very future of the capital and the
kingdom. Lenore leads her army for the capital, determined to avenge her mother and take it back from King Ravin. Devin,
Renard, Erin and Greave each lead their own personal battles. Inside the gates, Aurelle and others aid the cause. And
Grey oversees it all. What follows is shocking and unexpected, with a series of twists that turn heroes into villains
and villains into heroes in the fog of war. But after a shocking twist that no one could have expected, even all of
their efforts may not be enough. Will the kingdom survive? AGE OF THE SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love, of passion,
of sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden treasure; of monks and warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal, fate and
destiny. It is a tale you will not put down until the early hours, one that will transport you to another world and have
you fall in in love with characters you will never forget. It appeals to all ages and genders. Books #7 and #8 are also
available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book
Review (re A Quest of Heroes) “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.”
The Supreme Sorcerer Ollie Tooth Pick and His Two Henchmen Versus the Magical Dragons Jan 29 2020 This story carefully
displays two adversaries at war with one another and either one will not give in an inch of territory. The sorcerers and
demons were fighting the dragons for dominance in Western Europe. As both adversaries struggle for dominance you'll be
surprise who will win the battle.
Age of the Sorcerers Bundle: Realm of Dragons (#1), Throne of Dragons (#2) and Born of Dragons (#3) May 03 2020 “Has
all the ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships
replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages.
Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The
Sorcerer’s Ring) A bundle of the first two books in Morgan Rice’s fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS (REALM OF DRAGONS,
THRONE OF DRAGONS, and BORN OF DRAGONS). Here are three bestselling novels, all in one convenient file, which offer a
great introduction to the AGE OF THE SORCERERS series. Over 250,000 words of reading—it also makes the perfect gift!
REALM OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book One) tells the story of the epic coming of age of one very special 16 year
old boy, a blacksmith’s son from a poor family who is offered no chance of proving his fighting skills and breaking into
the ranks of the nobles. Yet he holds a power he cannot deny, and a fate he must follow. It tells the story of a 17 year
old princess on the eve of her wedding, destined for greatness—and of her younger sister, rejected by her family and
dying of plague. It tells the tale of their three brothers, three princes who could not be more different from each
other—all of them vying for power. It tells the story of a kingdom on the verge of change, of invasion, the story of the
dying dragon race, falling daily from the sky. It tells the tale of two rival kingdoms, of the rapids dividing them, of
a landscape dotted with dormant volcanoes, and of a capital accessible only with the tides. In THRONE OF DRAGONS (Age of
the Sorcerers—Book Two) King Godwin mobilizes his army to cross the great bridge and invade the South to rescue his 17
year old daughter, Lenore. But Lenore is imprisoned deep in the South, under the watchful and hateful eye of King Ravin,
and she may have to learn to escape herself first if she has any chance of escape. Her brother Rodry, though, is way
ahead of the King’s men, deep in hostile territory, alone on a mission to save his sister—while her other brother, Vars,
offers a lesson in cowardice and betrayal. Devin follows Gray, eager to learn more about how to harness his powers and
about who he is. Greave travels to remote regions to find the house of scholars and to try to save his sister, Nerra.
But Nerra, sickened by the scale sickness, is dying on a remote isle once touched by dragons. And her only chance of
survival may just compel her to risk it all. And all of this will culminate in an epic battle that may just determine
the fate of the two kingdoms. In BORN OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Three) Lenore is safely returned to the
North—but not without a price. Her bother Rodry is dead and her father, King Godwin, lies in a coma. With the rulership
of the North in question, her treacherous brother Vars may just find an opening to rule. But Vars is a coward, and King
Ravin, smarting from defeat, mobilizes the entire South to invade. The northern capital, never defeated, lies protected
by tides and canals—but Ravin can happily lose scores of men. The most epic battle, it seems, is yet to come. Book
#4—RING OF DRAGONS—is also now available!
A Forge of Valor (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 4) Jul 17 2021 “An action packed fantasy sure to please fans of Morgan

Rice’s previous novels, along with fans of works such as The Inheritance Cycle by Christopher Paolini…. Fans of Young
Adult Fiction will devour this latest work by Rice and beg for more.” --The Wanderer, A Literary Journal (regarding Rise
of the Dragons) The #1 Bestselling series, with over 400 five star reviews! A FORGE OF VALOR is book #4 in Morgan Rice’s
bestselling epic fantasy series KINGS AND SORCERERS (which begins with RISE OF THE DRAGONS, a free download)! In A FORGE
OF VALOR, Kyra slowly returns from the verge of death, healed by Kyle’s love and mysterious power. As he sacrifices for
her, she regains her strength—yet not without a price. She presses Alva for the secret of her lineage, and he finally
reveals all about her mother. Given a chance to quest to the source of her power, Kyra must make a crucial choice:
whether to complete her training or journey to help her father, who wallows in the capital dungeon, his execution
pending. Aidan, Motley at his side, also strives to rescue his father, trapped in the perilous capital, while in the far
corner of the kingdom, Merk, amazed by what he discovers in the Tower of Ur, braces himself against a massive troll
invasion. His Tower surrounded, he must fight alongside his fellow Watchers, to defend his nation’s most precious relic.
Dierdre finds herself facing a full-fledged Pandesian invasion in her embattled city of Ur. As her precious city is
destroyed all around her, she has to decide whether to escape or to make a final, heroic stand. Alec, meanwhile, finds
himself at sea with his cryptic newfound friend, sailing to a land he’s never been, one even more mysterious than his
companion. It is here that, finally, he learns of his destiny—and of the last hope for Escalon. With its strong
atmosphere and complex characters, A FORGE OF VALOR is a sweeping saga of knights and warriors, of kings and lords, of
honor and valor, of magic, destiny, monsters and dragons. It is a story of love and broken hearts, of deception,
ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest, inviting us into a world that will live with us forever, one that
will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #5 in KINGS AND SORCERERS will be published soon. “If you thought that there
was no reason left for living after the end of the Sorcerer’s Ring series, you were wrong. Morgan Rice has come up with
what promises to be another brilliant series, immersing us in a fantasy of trolls and dragons, of valor, honor, courage,
magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has managed again to produce a strong set of characters that make us cheer for
them on every page.…Recommended for the permanent library of all readers that love a well-written fantasy.” --Books and
Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding Rise of the Dragons)
Born of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Three) Nov 01 2022 “Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. In BORN OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book
Three) Lenore is safely returned to the North—but not without a price. Her bother Rodry is dead and her father, King
Godwin, lies in a coma. With the rulership of the North in question, her treacherous brother Vars may just find an
opening to rule. But Vars is a coward, and King Ravin, smarting from defeat, mobilizes the entire South to invade. The
northern capital, never defeated, lies protected by tides and canals—but Ravin can happily lose scores of men. The most
epic battle, it seems, is yet to come. Devin must quest to learn his true identity and forge the Unfinished Sword—yet he
is distracted, realizing he has fallen in love with Lenore. Lenore, though, is stuck in a hateful marriage, one which
may endanger her very life. Renard, with his brazen act of theft, is on the run from the Hooded Folk, all of them
anxious to retrieve the amulet that can control dragons. And Nerra wakes to find herself transformed into something
else—something beautiful, monstrous, powerful and unknowable. Will she be the one to lead the dragon race? AGE OF THE
SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love, of passion, of sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden treasure; of monks and
warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal, fate and destiny. It is a tale you will not put down until the early
hours, one that will transport you to another world and have you fall in in love with characters you will never forget.
It appeals to all ages and genders. Book #4--RING OF DRAGONS--is also available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the
beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) “Actionpacked …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly (re A Quest of Heroes)
A Realm of Shadows (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 5) Mar 01 2020 “An action packed fantasy sure to please fans of Morgan
Rice’s previous novels, along with fans of works such as The Inheritance Cycle by Christopher Paolini…. Fans of Young
Adult Fiction will devour this latest work by Rice and beg for more.” --The Wanderer, A Literary Journal (regarding Rise
of the Dragons) The #1 Bestselling series, with over 400 five star reviews on Amazon! A REALM OF SHADOWS is book #5 in
Morgan Rice’s bestselling epic fantasy series KINGS AND SORCERERS (which begins with RISE OF THE DRAGONS, a free
download)! In A REALM OF SHADOWS, Kyra finds herself in the midst of a burning capital, attacked by a host of dragons,
clinging for life. With her beloved homeland destroyed, The Flames down and the trolls pouring in, Kyra must urgently
quest to Marda to retrieve the magic weapon before it is too late—even if it takes her into the very heart of darkness.
Duncan finds himself trapped, with the others, in the burning capital, and he uses all his wits to find his men, attempt
escape, and rally his forces to regroup and attack Pandesia. Across the kingdom, Merk sails with King Tarnis’ daughter
through the Bay of Death as they abandon the Tower of Kos and sail for the warrior isle of Knossos. Pursued by Vesuvius
and his army of trolls, crossing the world’s most treacherous waters, they know they have little chance to reach the
isle, and even less chance of escape. Dierdre and Marco survive the tidal wave that destroyed Ur only to find their
beloved city under water. With everyone they knew and loved lost and dead, they must pick up the pieces and journey to
the one person they know who is left alive: Kyra. Alec, meanwhile sails back for Escalon with the people of The Lost
Isles, holding the precious sword that might just change everything. But none expect to encounter a land destroyed, a
land that is now teeming with dragons. With its strong atmosphere and complex characters, A REALM OF SHADOWS is a
sweeping saga of knights and warriors, of kings and lords, of honor and valor, of magic, destiny, monsters and dragons.
It is a story of love and broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest, inviting us
into a world that will live with us forever, one that will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #6 in KINGS AND
SORCERERS will be published soon. “If you thought that there was no reason left for living after the end of the
Sorcerer’s Ring series, you were wrong. Morgan Rice has come up with what promises to be another brilliant series,
immersing us in a fantasy of trolls and dragons, of valor, honor, courage, magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has
managed again to produce a strong set of characters that make us cheer for them on every page.…Recommended for the
permanent library of all readers that love a well-written fantasy.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding
Rise of the Dragons)
A Darkness of Dragons Dec 30 2019 In a world of dragons, song spells, pipers and battles... Patch Brightwater is a boy
in disgrace. Thrown in jail for playing a forbidden spell, he is no one's idea of a hero. But then he discovers a deadly
truth - the evil Piper of Hamelyn is on the loose. With the help of Wren, a girl cursed to live as a rat, and Barver, a
fire-breathing dracogriff, Patch must stop the Piper sparking the biggest battle of them all. Three accidental heroes
versus one legendary villain... an epic adventure is born.
Rise of the Dragons (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 1) Nov 20 2021 "If you thought that there was no reason left for living
after the end of the Sorcerer's Ring series, you were wrong. In RISE OF THE DRAGONS Morgan Rice has come up with what
promises to be another brilliant series, immersing us in a fantasy of trolls and dragons, of valor, honor, courage,

magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has managed again to produce a strong set of characters that make us cheer for
them on every page....Recommended for the permanent library of all readers that love a well-written fantasy." --Books
and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos The #1 Bestseller! From #1 Bestselling author Morgan Rice comes a sweeping new epic
fantasy series: RISE OF THE DRAGONS (KINGS AND SORCERERS-Book 1). Kyra, 15, dreams of becoming a famed warrior, like her
father, even though she is the only girl in a fort of boys. As she struggles to understand her special skills, her
mysterious inner power, she realizes she is different than the others. But a secret is being kept from her about her
birth and the prophecy surrounding her, leaving her to wonder who she really is. When Kyra comes of age and the local
lord comes to take her away, her father wants to wed her off to save her. Kyra, though, refuses, and she journeys out on
her own, into a dangerous wood, where she encounters a wounded dragon-and ignites a series of events that will change
the kingdom forever. 15 year old Alec, meanwhile, sacrifices for his brother, taking his place in the draft, and is
carted off to The Flames, a wall of flames a hundred feet high that wards off the army of Trolls to the east. On the far
side of the kingdom, Merk, a mercenary striving to leave behind his dark past, quests through the wood to become a
Watcher of the Towers and help guard the Sword of Fire, the magical source of the kingdom's power. But the Trolls want
the Sword, too-and they prepare for a massive invasion that could destroy the kingdoms forever. With its strong
atmosphere and complex characters, RISE OF THE DRAGONS is a sweeping saga of knights and warriors, of kings and lords,
of honor and valor, of magic, destiny, monsters and dragons. It is a story of love and broken hearts, of deception, of
ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest, inviting us into a world that will live with us forever, one that
will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #2 in KINGS AND SORCERERS is now available! "RISE OF THE DRAGONS succeedsright from the start.... A superior fantasy...It begins, as it should, with one protagonist's struggles and moves neatly
into a wider circle of knights, dragons, magic and monsters, and destiny....All the trappings of high fantasy are here,
from soldiers and battles to confrontations with self....A recommended winner for any who enjoy epic fantasy writing
fueled by powerful, believable young adult protagonists." --Midwest Book Review, D. Donovan, eBook Reviewer
Crown of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers-Book Five) Sep 18 2021 "Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers." --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer's Ring) "The beginnings of something remarkable are
there." --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. CROWN OF DRAGONS is book #5 in bestselling author
Morgan Rice's new epic fantasy series, Age of the Sorcerers, which begins with book #1 (THRONE OF DRAGONS), a #1
bestseller with dozens of five-star reviews-and a free download! In CROWN OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers-Book Five),
Ravin has finally taken complete control of the capital, crushing all those in his way and subjecting its citizens to
slavery and brutality. Yet not everyone is under Ravin's thumb: Lenore, finally jolted out of her despondent state by
the death of her mother, realizes it is time to step into her destiny. Instead of allowing herself to become Ravin's
plaything, she must, she realizes, summon an army to defeat him. But can she? Devin, meanwhile, is getting closer to
completing the unfinished sword and being able to return to the capital in time to help save it. Will he? But will none
of it matter if Nerra rises up, and if her dragons destroy them all? AGE OF THE SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love,
of passion, of sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden treasure; of monks and warriors; of honor and glory, and of
betrayal, fate and destiny. It is a tale you will not put down until the early hours, one that will transport you to
another world and have you fall in in love with characters you will never forget. It appeals to all ages and genders.
Book #6 will be available soon. "A spirited fantasy ....Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult
series." --Midwest Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) "Action-packed .... Rice's writing is solid and the premise
intriguing." --Publishers Weekly (re A Quest of Heroes)
Age of the Sorcerers Bundle: Shield of Dragons (#7) and Dream of Dragons (#8) Jun 03 2020 “Has all the ingredients for
an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) A bundle
of books seven and eight in Morgan Rice’s fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS (SHIELD OF DRAGONS and DREAM OF DRAGONS).
Here are two bestselling novels, all in one convenient file. Over 150,000 words of reading—it also makes the perfect
gift! In SHIELD OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Seven), Lenore must try to restore a fractured kingdom. Hidden
enemies surround her, all vying for power, while a mysterious new adversary rises in the South, requiring Erin to be
dispatched on a fateful mission to stop it. All the while, Nerra and her dragons thirst for vengeance, while Lenore
longs to be reunited with Devin—but a tragic twist may shatter all of their plans. In DREAM OF DRAGONS (Age of the
Sorcerers—Book Eight), the great war between dragons and humans finally unfolds. The entirety of the kingdom is
threatened, with the dragons' aim set for Royalsport. A prophecy will come to fruition, while a new menace in the south
threatens to tip the balance of power, and Queen Lenore must defend her capital as best she can under dire
circumstances. Will she prove herself worthy of the throne? Will Royalsport survive? And will Lenore and Devin finally
be together?
The Weight of Honor (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 3) Oct 20 2021 “An action packed fantasy sure to please fans of Morgan
Rice’s previous novels, along with fans of works such as The Inheritance Cycle by Christopher Paolini…. Fans of Young
Adult Fiction will devour this latest work by Rice and beg for more.” --The Wanderer, A Literary Journal (regarding Rise
of the Dragons) The #1 Bestselling series! THE WEIGHT OF HONOR is book #3 in Morgan Rice’s bestselling epic fantasy
series KINGS AND SORCERERS (which begins with RISE OF THE DRAGONS, a free download)! In THE WEIGHT OF HONOR, Kyra
finally meets her cryptic uncle, and is shocked to discover he is not the man she expected. She embarks on a period of
training which will test her stamina and her frustration, as she soon encounters the limits of her power. Unable to
summon her dragon, unable to search deep within, and feeling an urgency to help in her father’s wars, Kyra doubts if she
will ever become the warrior she thought she was. And when she meets a mysterious boy, more powerful than her, deep in
the forest, she wonders what her future really has in store for her. Duncan must descend the peaks of Kos with his new
army and, vastly outnumbered, launch a risky invasion on the capital. If he wins, waiting behind its ancient walls, he
knows, will be the old king and his nest of nobles and aristocrats, all with their own agendas, all of them as quick to
betray as they are to embrace. Unifying Escalon may, indeed, be harder than freeing it. Alec, in Ur, must tap his unique
skills in the forge to aid the resistance if they have any chance of defending against the looming Pandesian invasion.
He is awestruck when he encounters Dierdre, the strongest girl he has ever meet. The time she has a chance to make a
stand against Pandesia, and as she bravely faces off, she who wonders if her father and his men will have her back this
time. Alec, in Ur, must tap his unique skills in the forge to aid the resistance if they have any chance of defending
against the looming Pandesian invasion. He is awestruck when he encounters Dierdre, the strongest girl he has ever met.
This time she has a chance to make a stand against Pandesia, and as she bravely faces off, she wonders if her father and
his men will have her back this time. Vesuvius leads his Troll nation across a vulnerable Escalon, devastating the land,
while Theos, enraged at what becomes of his son, is on a rampage himself, and will not stop until all of Escalon is
aflame. With its strong atmosphere and complex characters, THE WEIGHT OF HONOR is a sweeping saga of knights and

warriors, of kings and lords, of honor and valor, of magic, destiny, monsters and dragons. It is a story of love and
broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest, inviting us into a world that will live
with us forever, one that will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #4 in KINGS AND SORCERERS will be published soon.
“If you thought that there was no reason left for living after the end of the Sorcerer’s Ring series, you were wrong.
Morgan Rice has come up with what promises to be another brilliant series, immersing us in a fantasy of trolls and
dragons, of valor, honor, courage, magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has managed again to produce a strong set of
characters that make us cheer for them on every page.…Recommended for the permanent library of all readers that love a
well-written fantasy.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding Rise of the Dragons) “[The novel]
succeeds—right from the start…. A superior fantasy…It begins, as it should, with one protagonist's struggles and moves
neatly into a wider circle of knights, dragons, magic and monsters, and destiny.…All the trappings of high fantasy are
here, from soldiers and battles to confrontations with self….A recommended winner for any who enjoy epic fantasy writing
fueled by powerful, believable young adult protagonists.” --Midwest Book Review, D. Donovan, eBook Reviewer (regarding
Rise of the Dragons) “A plot-driven novel that’s easy to read in a weekend…A good start to a promising series.” --San
Francisco Book Review (regarding Rise of the Dragons)
Age of the Sorcerers Bundle: Crown of Dragons (#5) and Dusk of Dragons (#6) Aug 06 2020 “Has all the ingredients for an
instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts,
deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent
library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) A bundle of books
five and six in Morgan Rice’s fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS (CROWN OF DRAGONS and DUSK OF DRAGONS). Here are two
bestselling novels, all in one convenient file, which offer a great introduction to the AGE OF THE SORCERERS series.
Over 150,000 words of reading—it also makes the perfect gift! In CROWN OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Five),
Ravin has finally taken complete control of the capital, crushing all those in his way and subjecting its citizens to
slavery and brutality. Yet not everyone is under Ravin’s thumb: Lenore, finally jolted out of her despondent state by
the death of her mother, realizes it is time to step into her destiny. Instead of allowing herself to become Ravin’s
plaything, she realizes she must summon an army to defeat him. But can she? Devin, meanwhile, is getting closer to
completing the unfinished sword—but will he be able to return to the capital in time to help save it? And will any of it
matter if Nerra rises up, and if her dragons destroy them all? In DUSK OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Six),
Lenore leads her army for the capital, determined to avenge her mother and take it back from King Ravin. Devin, Renard,
Erin and Greave each lead their own personal battles. Inside the gates, Aurelle and others aid the cause. And Grey
oversees it all. What follows is shocking and unexpected, with a series of twists that turn heroes into villains and
villains into heroes in the fog of war. But after a shocking twist that no one could have expected, even all of their
efforts may not be enough. Will the kingdom survive? Books #7 and #8 are also available!
Rise of the Dragons (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 1) Aug 25 2019 Kyra dreams of becoming a famed warrior, like her father,
even though she is the only girl in a fort of boys. As she struggles to understand her special skills, her mysterious
inner power, she realizes she is different than the others. But a secret is being kept from her about her birth and the
prophecy surrounding her, leaving her to wonder who she really is.
The Magic Factory (Oliver Blue and the School for Seers—Book One) Oct 27 2019 “A powerful opener to a series [that]
will produce a combination of feisty protagonists and challenging circumstances to thoroughly involve not just young
adults, but adult fantasy fans who seek epic stories fueled by powerful friendships and adversaries.” --Midwest Book
Review (Diane Donovan) (re A Throne for Sisters) “Morgan Rice's imagination is limitless!” --Books and Movie Reviews (re
A Throne for Sisters) From USA Today and #1 bestselling fantasy author Morgan Rice comes a new fantasy series for teens
and adults. THE MAGIC FACTORY: OLIVER BLUE AND THE SCHOOL FOR SEERS (BOOK ONE) tells the story of one very special boy,
Oliver Blue, different than those around him and unloved by his hateful family. Obsessed with inventions, Oliver is
determined to escape his horrible life and make his mark on the world. When Oliver’s family moves again, to another
awful house and school, he is bullied and excluded, and sees no way out. But when he stumbles across an abandoned
invention factory, he wonders if this could be his way out. Who is the mysterious old inventor hiding in the factory?
What is his secret invention? And might this factory be a portal to somewhere else? An inspiring fantasy, THE MAGIC
FACTORY is book #1 in a riveting new series filled with magic, love, humor, heartbreak, tragedy, destiny, and a series
of shocking twists. It will make you fall in love with Oliver Blue, and keep you turning pages late into the night. Book
#2 in the series (THE ORB OF KANDRA) and Book #3 (THE OBSIDIANS) are now also available! “The beginnings of something
remarkable are there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes)
Dream of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Eight) Mar 13 2021 “Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. DREAM OF DRAGONS is book #8—and the finale—in Age
of the Sorcerers. The series begins with book #1 (REALM OF DRAGONS), a #1 bestseller with over 400 five-star reviews—and
a free download! In DREAM OF DRAGONS (the series finale), the great war between dragons and humans finally unfolds. The
entirety of the kingdom is threatened, with the dragons' aim set for Royalsport. A prophecy will come to fruition, while
a new menace in the south threatens to tip the balance of power, and Queen Lenore must defend her capital as best she
can under dire circumstances. Will she prove herself worthy of the throne? Will Royalsport survive? And will Lenore and
Devin finally be together? AGE OF THE SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love, of passion, of sibling rivalry; of rogues
and hidden treasure; of monks and warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal, fate and destiny. It is a tale you will
not put down until the early hours, one that will transport you to another world and have you fall in in love with
characters you will never forget. It appeals to all ages and genders. Book #8 is the series finale! “A spirited fantasy
….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes)
“Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly (re A Quest of Heroes)
Shield of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Seven) Aug 18 2021 “Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. SHIELD OF DRAGONS is book #7 in bestselling
author Morgan Rice’s new epic fantasy series, Age of the Sorcerers, which begins with book #1 (THRONE OF DRAGONS), a #1
bestseller with dozens of five-star reviews—and a free download! In SHIELD OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Seven),
Lenore must try to restore a fractured kingdom. Hidden enemies surround her, all vying for power, while a mysterious new
adversary rises in the South, requiring Erin to be dispatched on a fateful mission to stop it. All the while, Nerra and
her dragons thirst for vengeance, while Lenore longs to be reunited with Devin—but a tragic twist may shatter all of

their plans. AGE OF THE SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love, of passion, of sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden
treasure; of monks and warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal, fate and destiny. It is a tale you will not put
down until the early hours, one that will transport you to another world and have you fall in in love with characters
you will never forget. It appeals to all ages and genders. Book #8--DREAM OF DRAGONS--is also available! “A spirited
fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review (re A Quest of
Heroes) “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly (re A Quest of
Heroes)
Turned (Book #1 in the Vampire Journals) Nov 28 2019 Join Marissa Jones, and her CIA colleagues, on an epic adventure,
destroying Sunny Industries - an agency threatening to take over all other agencies, and Marissa's parents. Follow
Marissa through new experiences, new friendships, and new love.
Rise of the Dragons (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 1) Jul 29 2022 “If you thought that there was no reason left for living
after the end of the Sorcerer’s Ring series, you were wrong. In RISE OF THE DRAGONS Morgan Rice has come up with what
promises to be another brilliant series, immersing us in a fantasy of trolls and dragons, of valor, honor, courage,
magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has managed again to produce a strong set of characters that make us cheer for
them on every page.…Recommended for the permanent library of all readers that love a well-written fantasy.” --Books and
Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos The #1 Bestseller! From #1 Bestselling author Morgan Rice comes a sweeping new epic
fantasy series: RISE OF THE DRAGONS (KINGS AND SORCERERS—Book 1). Kyra, 15, dreams of becoming a famed warrior, like her
father, even though she is the only girl in a fort of boys. As she struggles to understand her special skills, her
mysterious inner power, she realizes she is different than the others. But a secret is being kept from her about her
birth and the prophecy surrounding her, leaving her to wonder who she really is. Just as Kyra is coming of age, the
local lord comes to take her away. Her father wants to wed her off to save her. Kyra, though, refuses, and she quests on
her own, into a dangerous wood, where she encounters a wounded dragon—and ignites a series of events that will change
the kingdom forever. 15 year old Alec, meanwhile, sacrifices for his brother, taking his place in the draft, and is
carted off to The Flames, a wall of flames a hundred feet high that wards off the army of Trolls to the east. On the far
side of the kingdom, Merk, a mercenary striving to leave behind his dark past, quests through the wood to become a
Watcher of the Towers and help guard the Sword of Fire, the paranormal source of the kingdom’s power. But the Trolls
want the Sword, too—and they prepare for a massive invasion that could destroy the kingdoms forever. With its strong
atmosphere and complex characters, RISE OF THE DRAGONS is a sweeping, romantic saga of knights and warriors, of kings
and lords, of honor and valor, of magic, action, adventure, destiny, sorcery, monsters and dragons. It is a story of
love and broken hearts, of deception, of ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest, inviting us into a world
that will live with us forever, one that will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #2 in KINGS AND SORCERERS is also now
available! “RISE OF THE DRAGONS succeeds—right from the start…. A superior fantasy…It begins, as it should, with one
protagonist's struggles and moves neatly into a wider circle of knights, dragons, magic and monsters, and destiny.…All
the trappings of high fantasy are here, from soldiers and battles to confrontations with self….A recommended winner for
any who enjoy epic fantasy writing fueled by powerful, believable young adult protagonists.” --Midwest Book Review, D.
Donovan, eBook Reviewer
Throne of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Two) Apr 25 2022 “Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. In THRONE OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book
Two) King Godwin mobilizes his army to cross the great bridge and invade the South to rescue his 17 year old daughter,
Lenore. But Lenore is imprisoned deep in the South, under the watchful and hateful eye of King Ravin, and she may have
to learn to escape herself first if she has any chance of escape. Her brother Rodry, though, is way ahead of the King’s
men, deep in hostile territory, alone on a mission to save his sister—while her other brother, Vars, offers a lesson in
cowardice and betrayal. Devin follows Gray, eager to learn more about how to harness his powers and about who he is.
Greave travels to remote regions to find the house of scholars and to try to save his sister, Nerra. But Nerra, sickened
by the scale sickness, is dying on a remote isle once touched by dragons. And her only chance of survival may just
compel her to risk it all. And all of this will culminate in an epic battle that may just determine the fate of the two
kingdoms. AGE OF THE SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love, of passion, of sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden
treasure; of monks and warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal, fate and destiny. It is a tale you will not put
down until the early hours, one that will transport you to another world and have you fall in in love with characters
you will never forget. It appeals to all ages and genders. Book #3 (BORN OF DRAGONS) is also now available! “A spirited
fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review (re A Quest of
Heroes) “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly (re A Quest of
Heroes)
The Magnificent Book of Dragons Jun 23 2019 This beautifully illustrated series will have you captivated. Stunning
illustrations, intriguing facts, and a large format make an engaging reference to revisit time and again. This magical
menagerie will lead you on a thrilling journey through the fantastical realm of dragons. Meet fire-breathing monsters,
ferocious serpents, wise and gentle giants, and multi-headed beasts. From the hundred-headed Typhon of Ancient Greek
mythology to the dazzling Aztec dragon Quetzalcoatl, all sorts of magnificent beasts are brought to life from across the
globe and many different cultures. Fascinating facts accompany each illustration so you can find out which dragon darted
from tree to tree, how Shenlong was master of the rain and wind, and which creature could hypnotize people with its
blazing eyes.
Age of the Sorcerers Collection: Realm of Dragons (#1), Throne of Dragons (#2) and Born of Dragons (#3) May 27 2022
"Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming
relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will
satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy readers." --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto
Mattos (re The Sorcerer's Ring) A bundle of the first two books in Morgan Rice's fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS
(REALM OF DRAGONS, THRONE OF DRAGONS, and BORN OF DRAGONS). Here are three bestselling novels, all in one convenient
file, which offer a great introduction to the AGE OF THE SORCERERS series. Over 250,000 words of reading-it also makes
the perfect gift! REALM OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers-Book One) tells the story of the epic coming of age of one very
special 16 year old boy, a blacksmith's son from a poor family who is offered no chance of proving his fighting skills
and breaking into the ranks of the nobles. Yet he holds a power he cannot deny, and a fate he must follow. It tells the
story of a 17 year old princess on the eve of her wedding, destined for greatness-and of her younger sister, rejected by
her family and dying of plague. It tells the tale of their three brothers, three princes who could not be more different
from each other-all of them vying for power. It tells the story of a kingdom on the verge of change, of invasion, the
story of the dying dragon race, falling daily from the sky. It tells the tale of two rival kingdoms, of the rapids

dividing them, of a landscape dotted with dormant volcanoes, and of a capital accessible only with the tides. In THRONE
OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers-Book Two) King Godwin mobilizes his army to cross the great bridge and invade the South
to rescue his 17 year old daughter, Lenore. But Lenore is imprisoned deep in the South, under the watchful and hateful
eye of King Ravin, and she may have to learn to escape herself first if she has any chance of escape. Her brother Rodry,
though, is way ahead of the King's men, deep in hostile territory, alone on a mission to save his sister-while her other
brother, Vars, offers a lesson in cowardice and betrayal. Devin follows Gray, eager to learn more about how to harness
his powers and about who he is. Greave travels to remote regions to find the house of scholars and to try to save his
sister, Nerra. But Nerra, sickened by the scale sickness, is dying on a remote isle once touched by dragons. And her
only chance of survival may just compel her to risk it all. And all of this will culminate in an epic battle that may
just determine the fate of the two kingdoms. In BORN OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers-Book Three) Lenore is safely
returned to the North-but not without a price. Her bother Rodry is dead and her father, King Godwin, lies in a coma.
With the rulership of the North in question, her treacherous brother Vars may just find an opening to rule. But Vars is
a coward, and King Ravin, smarting from defeat, mobilizes the entire South to invade. The northern capital, never
defeated, lies protected by tides and canals-but Ravin can happily lose scores of men. The most epic battle, it seems,
is yet to come. Book #4-RING OF DRAGONS-is also now available!
Age of the Sorcerers Bundle: Throne of Dragons (#2) and Born of Dragons (#3) Apr 01 2020 “Has all the ingredients for
an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) A bundle
of books two and three in Morgan Rice’s fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS (THRONE OF DRAGONS and BORN OF DRAGONS).
Here are two bestselling novels, all in one convenient file with over 150,000 words of reading. It also makes the
perfect gift! In THRONE OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Two) King Godwin mobilizes his army to cross the great
bridge and invade the South to rescue his 17 year old daughter, Lenore. But Lenore is imprisoned deep in the South,
under the watchful and hateful eye of King Ravin, and she may have to learn to escape herself first if she has any
chance of escape. Her brother Rodry, though, is way ahead of the King’s men, deep in hostile territory, alone on a
mission to save his sister—while her other brother, Vars, offers a lesson in cowardice and betrayal. Devin follows Gray,
eager to learn more about how to harness his powers and about who he is. Greave travels to remote regions to find the
house of scholars and to try to save his sister, Nerra. But Nerra, sickened by the scale sickness, is dying on a remote
isle once touched by dragons. And her only chance of survival may just compel her to risk it all. And all of this will
culminate in an epic battle that may just determine the fate of the two kingdoms. In BORN OF DRAGONS (Age of the
Sorcerers—Book Three) Lenore is safely returned to the North—but not without a price. Her bother Rodry is dead and her
father, King Godwin, lies in a coma. With the rulership of the North in question, her treacherous brother Vars may just
find an opening to rule. But Vars is a coward, and King Ravin, smarting from defeat, mobilizes the entire South to
invade. The northern capital, never defeated, lies protected by tides and canals—but Ravin can happily lose scores of
men. The most epic battle, it seems, is yet to come. Book #4—RING OF DRAGONS—is also now available!
A Quest of Heroes (Book #1 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Dec 22 2021 “A breathtaking new epic fantasy series. Morgan Rice
does it again! This magical saga reminds me of the best of J.K. Rowling, George R.R. Martin, Rick Riordan, Christopher
Paolini and J.R.R. Tolkien. I couldn’t put it down!” --Allegra Skye, Bestselling author of SAVED From #1 Bestselling
author Morgan Rice comes the debut of a dazzling new fantasy series. A QUEST OF HEROES (BOOK #1 IN THE SORCERER’S RING)
revolves around the epic coming of age story of one special boy, a 14 year old from a small village on the outskirts of
the Kingdom of the Ring. The youngest of four, the least favorite of his father, hated by his brothers, Thorgrin senses
he is different from the others. He dreams of becoming a great warrior, of joining the King’s men and protecting the
Ring from the hordes of creatures on the other side of the Canyon. When he comes of age and is forbidden by his father
to try out for the King’s Legion, he refuses to take no for an answer: he journeys out on his own, determined to force
his way into King’s Court and be taken seriously. But King’s Court is rife with its own family dramas, power struggles,
ambitions, jealousy, violence and betrayal. King MacGil must choose an heir from amongst his children, and the ancient
Dynasty Sword, the source of all their power, still sits untouched, waiting for the chosen one to arrive. Thorgrin
arrives as an outsider and battles to be accepted, and to join the King’s Legion. Thorgrin comes to learn he has
mysterious powers he does not understand, that he has a special gift, and a special destiny. Against all odds he falls
in love with the king’s daughter, and as their forbidden relationship blossoms, he discovers he has powerful rivals. As
he struggles to make sense of his powers, the king’s sorcerer takes him under his wing and tells him of a mother he
never knew, in a land far away, beyond the Canyon, beyond even the land of the Dragons. Before Thorgrin can venture out
and become the warrior he yearns to be, he must complete his training. But this may be cut short, as he finds himself
propelled into the center of royal plots and counterplots, ones that may threaten his love and bring him down—and the
entire kingdom with him. With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A QUEST OF HEROES is an epic tale
of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming
of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny,
of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and
genders. It is 82,000 words. Book #2 in the series, A MARCH OF KINGS, is now available, too. “Grabbed my attention from
the beginning and did not let go....This story is an amazing adventure that is fast paced and action packed from the
very beginning. There is not a dull moment to be found.” --Paranormal Romance Guild {regarding Turned} “Jam packed with
action, romance, adventure, and suspense. Get your hands on this one and fall in love all over again.”
--vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) “A great plot, and this especially was the kind of book you will have trouble
putting down at night. The ending was a cliffhanger that was so spectacular that you will immediately want to buy the
next book, just to see what happens.” --The Dallas Examiner {regarding Loved}
Fire and Fur Feb 09 2021 A vivid and descriptive novel in search of a feature-length, animated film, Fire and Fur might
more properly be called "Smart Dragons, Dumb Choices.” It is set in the pre-human Gobi desert and draws on Chinese
mythology. Its major charac¬ters are dragons and cats. Of course, the cats do speak (often caustically) since a few
dragons are interesting enough (cats can still speak but no one is interesting enough to talk to anymore). Fire and
Fur's plot concerns the dragons' terraforming the Gobi from sea to land (historically accurate) in a desire for power
and amid excessive pride. In doing so, they release an ancient enemy and their bane, the Azghun Demons, that had driven
them into the sea in the first place. The problem is that the dragons have grown lazy and dumb, and while they once had
a cadre of sorcerers to call upon, they now only have one. The last sorcerer dragon, Ao Rue, is something of a misfit,
and his efforts for dragonkind are, perhaps, either very generous or very foolish. He is aided in a major way in both
his own troubles and his challenges by the blunt and clear-headed Mei-chou; she is the cats' first-of-the-first and
their shaman (it appears). Further, and also central to "Talon and Claw" is a star-crossed, poignant love story as Ao
Rue seeks a fulfillment he cannot have with a vain and young female dragon, Nü-kua.
A March of Kings (Book #2 in the Sorcerer's Ring) May 15 2021 After he escapes from the dungeon, Thor is horrified to
learn of another assassination attempt on King MacGil. When MacGil dies, the kingdom is set into turmoil. As everyone

vies for the throne, King’s Court is more rife than ever with its family dramas, power struggles, ambitions, jealousy,
violence and betrayal. An heir must be chosen from among the children, and the ancient Dynasty Sword, the source of all
their power, will have a chance to be wielded by someone new. But all this might be upended: the murder weapon is
recovered, and the noose tightens on finding the assassin. Simultaneously, the MacGils face a new threat by the
McClouds, who are set to attack again from within the Ring. Thor fights to win back Gwendolyn’s love, but there may not
be time: he is told to pack up, to prepare with his brothers in arms for The Hundred, a hundred grueling days of hell
that all Legion members must survive. The Legion will have to cross the Canyon, beyond the protection of the Ring, into
the Wilds, and set sail across the Tartuvian Sea for the Isle of Mist, said to be patrolled by a dragon, for their
initiation into manhood. Will they make it back? Will the Ring survive in their absence? And will Thor finally learn the
secret of his destiny? With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A MARCH OF KINGS is an epic tale of
friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of
age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of
sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and
genders. It is 60,000 words. Book #3 in the series will be published soon.
Ring of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Four) Aug 30 2022 “Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. In RING OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book
Four), Ravin has the capital surrounded. With the cowardly Vars at the helm, and with only tides and walls left to
protect it, the city lies in chaos and near ruin. Just one battle remains between survival and destruction. The boy,
meanwhile, holds the secret of the King’s assassination. Will he reveal it in time and change the fate of the capital?
Will Devin finish the unfinished sword? Will Lenore pursue her love for Devin? Will Greave find the cure in time to save
his sister? And will Nerra rise up to lead an army of dragons? AGE OF THE SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love, of
passion, of sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden treasure; of monks and warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal,
fate and destiny. It is a tale you will not put down until the early hours, one that will transport you to another world
and have you fall in in love with characters you will never forget. It appeals to all ages and genders. Books #5-#8 are
also available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest
Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers
Weekly (re A Quest of Heroes)
The Sorcerers Glen Jul 25 2019 Fantasy Book Review Fans of Hare's previous books The Dragonsdome Chronicles will be
delighted with The Sorcerer's Glen. It bears all the trademarks of classic Hare - brave female characters, hilarious
side-kicks and Hare's characteristic wit (What's a vegetarian and how do you cook them?). There is one big difference
with this book - it is set in our world. Fear not, this doesn't mean fantastical realms are long-gone...but Hare
presents our world as a different kind of magic. In the opening pages we are introduced to the charming village of
Thistleburr. If you live in a city - you're going to wish you lived here. If you live in a village - you're going to
wish you lived here. If you live in a magical realm - you're going to wish you lived here. Seemingly lifted right off a
chocolate box, Thistleburr is all small cafes, village greens and beautifully named places (Ratchet and Hatchet
Solicitors!); but by far, the one place I wished was real was The Chocolate Cauldron. Hare tells us right away that this
is an 'old-fashioned sweet shop that conjured up confectionary of every imaginable shape, size and description'. You
won't even be half-way through the book before you're wishing toffee wands were sold in the supermarket. More than just
village life, Hare gives us the modern world, and presents the modern world as a modern magic (the internet,
nanotechnology, biometric scans) that sits by the side of (and often clashes with) the deeper, older magic of the Fifth
Dimension. This is where fans of the Dragonsdome chronicles will see familiar favourites; the SDS, goblins, and
dragons...but as I said before, this book is different. Hare takes dragons to a whole new level, too. Sea Dragons,
that's all I'm saying. Wait for the sea dragons. All this goes on around our main character, Lucy Pemberton, a young
girl learning to deal with magical powers (in our world, a world that has, seemingly relegated such power to folklore
and fairy-tales) as she faces the Black Raven. There are many beautiful passages where Lucy 'connects' to the Fifth
Dimension - but my favourite element of her magic, was her ability to connect with the animals. The various animal
totems in this book (can mine be the Wooly Mammoth?) show us the author's great compassion for, and understanding of,
animals. Lucy has a permanent companion in her brother Oliver, so as with the Dragonsdome Chronicles, you'd be mistaken
for thinking this was a book for only the girls. There is enough rugby, mountain-bike mishaps and beasties to please any
boy reading. In short, this is a book for everyone. Want to enter Hare's world - pick up this book? You don't have to
have read the Dragonsdome Chronicles to understand this (but they are brilliant - so you really should read them!) The
final difference with this book was Hare's fantastic illustrations - saved only for the front cover of the previous
novels, The Sorcerer's Glen is filled with them - the work of both Hare and local primary school children. Overall: This
book gets 5 toffee-wands (out of five!)"
Rise of the Valiant (Kings and Sorcerers--Book #2) Jan 23 2022 “An action packed fantasy sure to please fans of Morgan
Rice’s previous novels, along with fans of works such as The Inheritance Cycle by Christopher Paolini…. Fans of Young
Adult Fiction will devour this latest work by Rice and beg for more.” ?--The Wanderer, A Literary Journal (regarding
Rise of the Dragons) The #1 Bestselling series! RISE OF THE VALIANT is book #2 in Morgan Rice’s bestselling epic fantasy
series KINGS AND SORCERERS (which begins with RISE OF THE DRAGONS, a free download)! In the wake of the dragon’s attack,
Kyra is sent on an urgent quest: to cross Escalon and seek out her uncle in the mysterious Tower of Ur. The time has
come for her to learn about who she is, who her mother is, and to train and develop her special powers. It will be a
quest fraught with peril for a girl alone, Escalon filled with dangers from savage beasts and men alike—one that will
require all of her strength to survive. Her father, Duncan, must lead his men south, to the great water city of Esephus,
to attempt to free his fellow countrymen from the iron grip of Pandesia. If he succeeds, he will have to journey to the
treacherous Lake of Ire and then onto the icy peaks of Kos, where there live the toughest warriors of Escalon, men he
will need to recruit if he has any chance of taking the capital. Alec escapes with Marco from The Flames to find himself
on the run through the Wood of Thorns, chased by exotic beasts. It is a harrowing journey through the night as he quests
for his hometown, hoping to be reunited with his family. When he arrives, he is shocked by what he discovers. Merk,
despite his better judgment, turns back to help the girl, and finds himself, for the first time in his life, entangled
in a stranger’s affairs. He will not forego his pilgrimage to the Tower of Ur, though, and he finds himself anguished as
he realizes the tower is not what he expects. Vesuvius spurs his giant as he leads the Trolls on their mission
underground, attempting to bypass The Flames, while the dragon, Theos, has his own special mission on Escalon. With its
strong atmosphere and complex characters, RISE OF THE VALIANT is a sweeping saga of knights and warriors, of kings and
lords, of honor and valor, of magic, destiny, monsters and dragons. It is a story of love and broken hearts, of
deception, ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest, inviting us into a world that will live with us forever,

one that will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #3 in the series--THE WEIGHT OF HONOR--is now also available! “If you
thought that there was no reason left for living after the end of the Sorcerer’s Ring series, you were wrong. Morgan
Rice has come up with what promises to be another brilliant series, immersing us in a fantasy of trolls and dragons, of
valor, honor, courage, magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has managed again to produce a strong set of characters
that make us cheer for them on every page.…Recommended for the permanent library of all readers that love a well-written
fantasy.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding Rise of the Dragons) “[The novel] succeeds—right from the
start…. A superior fantasy…It begins, as it should, with one protagonist's struggles and moves neatly into a wider
circle of knights, dragons, magic and monsters, and destiny.…All the trappings of high fantasy are here, from soldiers
and battles to confrontations with self….A recommended winner for any who enjoy epic fantasy writing fueled by powerful,
believable young adult protagonists.” --Midwest Book Review, D. Donovan, eBook Reviewer (regarding Rise of the Dragons)
“A plot-driven novel that’s easy to read in a weekend…A good start to a promising series.” --San Francisco Book Review
(regarding Rise of the Dragons)
Age of the Sorcerers Bundle: Realm of Dragons (#1) and Throne of Dragons (#2) Jul 05 2020 “Has all the ingredients for
an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) A bundle
of the first two books in Morgan Rice’s fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS (REALM OF DRAGONS and THRONE OF DRAGONS).
Here are two bestselling novels, all in one convenient file, which offer a great introduction to the AGE OF THE
SORCERERS series. Over 150,000 words of reading—it also makes the perfect gift! REALM OF DRAGONS (Age of the
Sorcerers—Book One) tells the story of the epic coming of age of one very special 16 year old boy, a blacksmith’s son
from a poor family who is offered no chance of proving his fighting skills and breaking into the ranks of the nobles.
Yet he holds a power he cannot deny, and a fate he must follow. It tells the story of a 17 year old princess on the eve
of her wedding, destined for greatness—and of her younger sister, rejected by her family and dying of plague. It tells
the tale of their three brothers, three princes who could not be more different from each other—all of them vying for
power. It tells the story of a kingdom on the verge of change, of invasion, the story of the dying dragon race, falling
daily from the sky. It tells the tale of two rival kingdoms, of the rapids dividing them, of a landscape dotted with
dormant volcanoes, and of a capital accessible only with the tides. In THRONE OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Two)
King Godwin mobilizes his army to cross the great bridge and invade the South to rescue his 17 year old daughter,
Lenore. But Lenore is imprisoned deep in the South, under the watchful and hateful eye of King Ravin, and she may have
to learn to escape herself first if she has any chance of escape. Her brother Rodry, though, is way ahead of the King’s
men, deep in hostile territory, alone on a mission to save his sister—while her other brother, Vars, offers a lesson in
cowardice and betrayal. Devin follows Gray, eager to learn more about how to harness his powers and about who he is.
Greave travels to remote regions to find the house of scholars and to try to save his sister, Nerra. But Nerra, sickened
by the scale sickness, is dying on a remote isle once touched by dragons. And her only chance of survival may just
compel her to risk it all. And all of this will culminate in an epic battle that may just determine the fate of the two
kingdoms. Book #3 (BORN OF DRAGONS) is also now available!
Dragon Laird Apr 13 2021 Enchanted as a child, Rhiannon grows up hidden, safe from a destiny that could be disastrous
to her world. But when an evil sorcerer, seeking to destroy the Power of Two, opens the veiled gate that holds the
dragons underground, Rhiannon must emerge. She must find the warrior marked with the dragon's flame, for only he can
defeat the evil devouring the land. Laird Dylan is a shadow in his own keep. Branded at birth with a dragon's head mark,
he is shackled to a cursed life. Now dragons lay waste to his land. But his duty to stop them is derailed when he meets
a woman who is unafraid of his shadowed past-a woman he could love. In the midst of evil, Dylan and Rhiannon find a love
more powerful than dragons and sorcerers. But will it be lost to save the world they know?
Myth and Incarnation Sep 26 2019 "MYTH AND INCARNATION is an incredible fantasy story. Reminiscent of Game of Thrones
with its many characters and story arcs, this is not a story to be taken lightly or skimmed through... the way Lewis
plays with the concepts of souls, dragons and gods is fascinating and incredibly deep." ~IndieReader. "You cannot stand
before the mind of an Archdragon and remain unchanged." ~ The High Wizard No one has seen a dragon in ten thousand
years, but something is drawing the sorcerers of Ahmbren out of hiding, something powerful enough to make them risk
exposure and bring them together for a dark purpose: to unite the Nine Realms in shadow and free the Black Dragon from
his prison. Meanwhile, the High Wizard sends a disowned paladin into the world to search for the prophesied Champion,
the only one who can slay the Black Dragon. The paladin finds three potentials, the unlikely emissaries of the good
Archdragons: an expelled student of magic, an exiled witch, and an outcast demon hunter. Together with a turncoat
sorceress, they join the crew of the notorious pirate ship Siren's Call as they chase rumors of the return of dragons
and sorcerers. They journey to the dead elven city of Azurnath and find the fabled King Under the Sea, a leviathan
dragon gathering sorcerers from all over the world. The dragon's might is unlike anything the heroes could have prepared
for, and they narrowly escape to warn the Nine Realms. The three emissaries retreat with the paladin to the High
Wizard's tower. There they will train to become who they will need to be to defeat the dragon and his dark followers. As
they awaken to their purpose, they must confront the possibility that they might be more than mere emissaries-they might
be the incarnations of the mythical Archdragons themselves. Delusion clouds truth as they grow in power. Will they
succumb to madness before the Nine Realms submit to the King Under the Sea and his sorcerers, or will they fulfill their
destiny and find the Champion in time to save the world from Dragons?
Dusk of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers-Book Six) Jun 15 2021 "Has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal.
It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy
readers."--Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer's Ring)"The beginnings of something remarkable are
there."--San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes)From #1 bestseller Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes
(over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. DUSK OF DRAGONS is book #6 in bestselling author
Morgan Rice's new epic fantasy series, Age of the Sorcerers, which begins with book #1 (THRONE OF DRAGONS), a #1
bestseller with dozens of five-star reviews-and a free download!In DUSK OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers-Book Six), the
many storylines and characters finally converge, in a complex and epic battle for the very future of the capital and the
kingdom.Lenore leads her army for the capital, determined to avenge her mother and take it back from King Ravin. Devin,
Renard, Erin and Greave each lead their own personal battles. Inside the gates, Aurelle and others aid the cause. And
Grey oversees it all.What follows is shocking and unexpected, with a series of twists that turn heroes into villains and
villains into heroes in the fog of war.But after a shocking twist that no one could have expected, even all of their
efforts may not be enough.Will the kingdom survive?AGE OF THE SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love, of passion, of
sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden treasure; of monks and warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal, fate and
destiny. It is a tale you will not put down until the early hours, one that will transport you to another world and have
you fall in in love with characters you will never forget. It appeals to all ages and genders.Book #7--SHIELD OF
DRAGONS--is also available!"A spirited fantasy ....Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult

series."--Midwest Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes)"Action-packed .... Rice's writing is solid and the premise
intriguing."--Publishers Weekly (re A Quest of Heroes)
Age of the Sorcerers Bundle: Dusk of Dragons (#6) and Shield of Dragons (#7) Dec 10 2020 “Has all the ingredients for
an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) A bundle
of books six and seven in Morgan Rice’s fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS (DUSK OF DRAGONS and SHIELD OF DRAGONS).
Here are two bestselling novels, all in one convenient file, which offer a great introduction to the AGE OF THE
SORCERERS series. Over 150,000 words of reading—it also makes the perfect gift! In DUSK OF DRAGONS (Age of the
Sorcerers—Book Six), Lenore leads her army for the capital, determined to avenge her mother and take it back from King
Ravin. Devin, Renard, Erin and Greave each lead their own personal battles. Inside the gates, Aurelle and others aid the
cause. And Grey oversees it all. What follows is shocking and unexpected, with a series of twists that turn heroes into
villains and villains into heroes in the fog of war. But after a shocking twist that no one could have expected, even
all of their efforts may not be enough. Will the kingdom survive? In SHIELD OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book
Seven), Lenore must try to restore a fractured kingdom. Hidden enemies surround her, all vying for power, while a
mysterious new adversary rises in the South, requiring Erin to be dispatched on a fateful mission to stop it. All the
while, Nerra and her dragons thirst for vengeance, while Lenore longs to be reunited with Devin—but a tragic twist may
shatter all of their plans. Book #8 is also available!
Age of the Sorcerers Bundle: Ring of Dragons (#4) and Crown of Dragons (#5) Sep 06 2020 “Has all the ingredients for an
instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts,
deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent
library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) A bundle of books
four and five in Morgan Rice’s fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS (RING OF DRAGONS and CROWN OF DRAGONS). Here are two
bestselling novels, all in one convenient file, which offer a great introduction to the AGE OF THE SORCERERS series.
Over 150,000 words of reading—it also makes the perfect gift! In RING OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Four), Ravin
has the capital surrounded. With the cowardly Vars at the helm, and with only tides and walls left to protect it, the
city lies in chaos and near ruin. Just one battle remains between survival and destruction. The boy, meanwhile, holds
the secret of the King’s assassination. Will he reveal it in time and change the fate of the capital? Will Devin finish
the unfinished sword? Will Lenore pursue her love for Devin? Will Greave find the cure in time to save his sister? And
will Nerra rise up to lead an army of dragons? In CROWN OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Five), Ravin has finally
taken complete control of the capital, crushing all those in his way and subjecting its citizens to slavery and
brutality. Yet not everyone is under Ravin’s thumb: Lenore, finally jolted out of her despondent state by the death of
her mother, realizes it is time to step into her destiny. Instead of allowing herself to become Ravin’s plaything, she
realizes she must summon an army to defeat him. But can she? Devin, meanwhile, is getting closer to completing the
unfinished sword—but will he be able to return to the capital in time to help save it? And will any of it matter if
Nerra rises up, and if her dragons destroy them all? Books #6-8 are also available!
Age of the Sorcerers Bundle: Ring of Dragons (#4), Crown of Dragons (#5) and Shield of Dragons (#6) Oct 08 2020 “Has
all the ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships
replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages.
Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The
Sorcerer’s Ring) A bundle of books four, five, and six in Morgan Rice’s fantasy series AGE OF THE SORCERERS (RING OF
DRAGONS, CROWN OF DRAGONS, and SHIELD OF DRAGONS). Here are three bestselling novels, all in one convenient file. Over
250,000 words of reading—it also makes the perfect gift! In RING OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Four), Ravin has
the capital surrounded. With the cowardly Vars at the helm, and with only tides and walls left to protect it, the city
lies in chaos and near ruin. Just one battle remains between survival and destruction. The boy, meanwhile, holds the
secret of the King’s assassination. Will he reveal it in time and change the fate of the capital? Will Devin finish the
unfinished sword? Will Lenore pursue her love for Devin? Will Greave find the cure in time to save his sister? And will
Nerra rise up to lead an army of dragons? In CROWN OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Five), Ravin has finally taken
complete control of the capital, crushing all those in his way and subjecting its citizens to slavery and brutality. Yet
not everyone is under Ravin’s thumb: Lenore, finally jolted out of her despondent state by the death of her mother,
realizes it is time to step into her destiny. Instead of allowing herself to become Ravin’s plaything, she realizes she
must summon an army to defeat him. But can she? Devin, meanwhile, is getting closer to completing the unfinished
sword—but will he be able to return to the capital in time to help save it? And will any of it matter if Nerra rises up,
and if her dragons destroy them all? In DUSK OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Six), Lenore leads her army for the
capital, determined to avenge her mother and take it back from King Ravin. Devin, Renard, Erin and Greave each lead
their own personal battles. Inside the gates, Aurelle and others aid the cause. And Grey oversees it all. What follows
is shocking and unexpected, with a series of twists that turn heroes into villains and villains into heroes in the fog
of war. But after a shocking twist that no one could have expected, even all of their efforts may not be enough. Will
the kingdom survive? Books #7 and #8 are also now available!
The Dragon Sorcerer Mar 25 2022 BLURBFel Blackmane is a pirate, rogue, and thorough scoundrel. But he also has a sense
of adventure second to none, and every year he vows to do one impossible thing. This time he plans to sail his ship to
the annual fair, sell ill-gotten booty back to its original owners, and make off with a new fortune. Unfortunately,
Blackmane's deeds haven't gone unnoticed. Someone powerful is looking for vengeance . . . and the dreaded Dragon
Sorcerer, with an army of unstoppable monsters under his control, is hot on his heels! A rousing fantasy adventure from
the best-selling author of The Dawn of Amber and The Blind Archer.
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